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London & KSS Foundation Bulletin 

 

   

 

Friday 30th August 2019                    
 
Welcome to the London and KSS foundation bulletin, brought to you 
by all the London, Kent, Surrey and Sussex Foundation Schools.  

NEW FOUNDATION SCHOOLS WEBSITE IS AVAILABLE 
The new London and KSS Foundation website is at: 
http://lonkssfoundation.hee.nhs.uk/ 

 
  

You can contact us via 
https://lasepgmdesupport.hee.nhs.uk/support/home    

Or by telephoning: 020 7866 3216 
 

  

 

 
 

   

 

*NEW* HEADLINE CONTENTS    
 

 FY1 Induction Survey – reminder to complete please  

 FY1 Buddy Network 

 Are you new to working as a doctor in the UK? 

 Managing and Supporting Trainees in Difficult Situations-  
A case discussion workshop 

 Education Supervisors Course for prospective Educational 
Supervisors 

 Sexual Health & HIV specialist training taster day 2019 

 National Foundation Doctors Presentation Day 2020 
 

 

 
 
 

http://lonkssfoundation.hee.nhs.uk/
https://lasepgmdesupport.hee.nhs.uk/support/home
http://lonkssfoundation.hee.nhs.uk/courses-conf-events
http://lonkssfoundation.hee.nhs.uk/courses-conf-events
http://lonkssfoundation.hee.nhs.uk/courses-conf-events
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FOUNDATION DOCTORS 

F1 trainee induction programme questionnaire  

The Severn Foundation School is coordinating a project for participation by all F1s. You 

are invited to complete an F1 trainee induction programme questionnaire. This survey is 

part of a long-term project to identify any concerns/anxieties you may have about 

starting your F1 post. The information you provide will help to develop a realistic 

evaluation of the induction programme and help us to improve working life for future 

trainees. To access the survey please log onto 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/F1induction2019. Please complete the survey in 

one sitting since you will not be able to access it later. It should only take you 

approximately 10 minutes to complete. The questionnaire is anonymous, and your 

thoughts and comments are greatly appreciated 

________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

 

New independent evaluation of Welcome to UK practice: positive outcomes 

for overseas doctors and patients - Are you new to working as a doctor in 

the UK? 

 

Adapting to UK medical practice can be hard for any doctor, regardless of where 

you're from or how experienced you are. There can be significant differences in 

practising medicine in your home country and the UK, and it can be difficult to 

adjust to working in a new culture. 

 

Our free Welcome to UK practice workshop is designed to help doctors new to 

the UK, by offering practical guidance about ethical scenarios you may 

encounter, and the chance to connect with other doctors coming from abroad. 

Book your place now  

 
FACULTY 
Managing and Supporting Trainees in Difficult Situations 

https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/0wP7C7p28TMOpNsQuBtH?domain=het.hee.nhs.uk
https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/YPjLC8M08t37vqu6swGd?domain=het.hee.nhs.uk
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A case discussion workshop for Heads of School, Training Programme 
Directors and Directors of Medical Education workshop on 19th 
September 2019 

 

Places will be offered on a first come first served basis. - This half day PM 
course aims and outcomes are: – 
 
Workshop aims:  

 To provide opportunity to explore complex situations where there is a 
particularly challenging aspect to the case, outstanding concern or 
dilemma. 

 To facilitate a cross service/boundary case discussion to enable 
sharing of perspectives and ideas for managing the trainee/learner in 
difficulty. 

 To update senior educators on operations and professional 
development approaches and resources to support the management of 
trainees in difficulty including communications pathways. 

Intended learning outcomes: 
 Participants will have been provided with the opportunity to explore 

more challenging aspects of case management 
 Strengthened understanding of the role of the wider team in the 

management of the trainee/learner in difficulty. 
 Have a good understanding of approaches and resources to support 

the management of trainees in difficulty 
  

For more information and to register contact Ashley Mounsey - 
ist.lase@hee.nhs.uk 
 

______________________________________________________________ 

Education Supervisors Course for prospective Educational Supervisors 

This is a one day training course for prospective Educational Supervisors 
across HEEKSS - If anyone is interested in participating then please either 
contact Dr Andrew Elkins, Clinical Tutor, BSUH -  andrew.elkins1@nhs.net 
or Dr Vanessa Fludder, Guardian of safe working, BSUH   
vanessa.fludder@nhs.net for full agenda, selection of dates and availability. 

__________________________________________________________ 

 

 
 

 

 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 2019 USEFUL LINKS 
Reminder - STFS Advisory & 
Development  

 Thursday 19th September - 
AM 

 
Reminder - NCELFS Management 
Committee  

 F3 Opportunities 

 Courses (all) 

 FAQs 

 Coaching and support 

 Horus – changes and updates 

 Swap update 

 Responsible Officers 
 

mailto:ist.lase@hee.nhs.uk
mailto:andrew.elkins1@nhs.net
mailto:vanessa.fludder@nhs.net
http://lonkssfoundation.hee.nhs.uk/f3opportunities
http://lonkssfoundation.hee.nhs.uk/courses-conf-events
http://lonkssfoundation.hee.nhs.uk/faq
http://lonkssfoundation.hee.nhs.uk/horus
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 Thursday 19th September - 
PM  

 
 

Reminder - NWLFS Management 
Committee 

 Tuesday 24th September 
 

 

Please visit the support portal for more information and FAQs 

https://lasepgmdesupport.hee.nhs.uk/support/home

